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WORK PROPOSAL 

 
January 20, 2014 
 
Town of Chilmark 
P.O. Box 119 
Chilmark, MA 02535 
 
RE: Squibnocket parking lot and Squibnocket Farm access 
 
Dear Selectmen, 
 
The following is a proposal for consultation services regarding the relocation of the existing Squibnocket 
Beach parking lot. Vineyard Land Surveying & Engineering, Inc will work with a qualified professionals to 
evaluate the current proposed project and it's effects on the barrier Beach system as well as the adjacent 
Squibnocket Pond. The following items will be addressed through this evaluation: 
 

1. Review and evaluate existing conditions survey, published shoreline erosion data, and FEMA 
flood data and its integration into the proposed project 

2. Analyze existing and proposed parking area locations and project impacts of future coastal 
erosion and possible sea level rise. 

3. Address questions and concerns raised at the public meeting regarding the proposed project 
4. Offer alternatives analysis and considerations for the current proposal. 

 
$ 7,500 

If you have any questions regarding this proposal, please call me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Reid G. Silva, PE PLS 


